
 

 

Update – Currently high-water situation on the Rhine 

  

Dear Customer. 
  
As of today, February 9, 2021 the high water mark II in Cologne has been fallen. 
Barge traffic on the Rhine to Cologne has been repopend. 
  
We are working to provide the booked containers in a timely manner. 
 
Your neska INTERMODAL Team 
www.neska-intermodal.eu 
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